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A Note From Ms. Kay

Spring has sprung in our
building and we are  blooming

with so many great learning
opportunities and events.
With all this excitement, I

encourage parents to take a
few minutes each day to visit
with their child about these
events and their school day.

Parental interest and
involvement is the key to
student success in school!

Treynor formed a chapter of  the Teammates Mentoring Program in  2019.  This program has grown over the last couple of years.

Elementary News
There are some exciting things coming up this month! The 1st grade
music concert is on the 21st, and Night of the Arts is being held on
April 25th.

We’ve finished up with ISASP testing and are waiting for the results.
We will share the results with families soon!

Congratulations to Austin LaMantia for getting 3rd place in the
Regional Hoop Shoot. He made 21 out of the 25 hoops attempted.
Good job Austin!

Remember to bring money for TS Bank accounts every Tuesday! If
your kid(s) doesn’t have a bank account they can get a slip from
Mrs. Boswell.

Have a great Easter break from April 15-18.

By: Zoey and Joslyn

Dates to Know
● April 5, 12, 19, 26

Bank Days
● April 6, 13, 20, 27

Early Dismissals
● April 14

Kindergarten Going
To The Rose Theater

● April 15-18
Easter Break

● April 21
1st Grade Music
Concert

● April 25
Night Of The Arts

● April 29
Kindergarten
Round-Up

Specials
Mrs. Campbell will be working on some
baseball and softball activities with different
grade levels.  She will also be preparing for
the end of the year activity days.  More
details to come on these.
Miss Weis will be working on final details for all of
the projects and preparations for Night of the Arts.
Mr. Stinman continues to practice for the 1st grade
concert. He is also working on different music
concepts and methods with the other grade levels.

Extras
Mrs. Endriss is preparing 4th & 5th grade TAG
math students for a math competition. She is
continuing to work with STEM groups in all
grades.
Mrs. Konz’s students  have been working very hard
on both state and alternative assessments to show
the growth they have made this year.
Mrs. Nelson will be doing a unit on research skills
with 3rd graders in technology.  She will also be
having students vote for the Iowa Goldfinch and
Children’s Choice Award books during library times.



Kindergarten

Kindergarten will be going on several field
trips. Their first field trip is to the Rose
Theater to see the production of Giraffes Can't
Dance on April 14th. Next on April 25th they
will go on a field trip to Stephen Fite
Children's concert in Plattsmouth, NE. And
then April 29 there will be a kindergarten
round up for future kindergartners. No school
for current kindergartners on this day.

By Kendall & Abby

Third Grade

This month they will be learning about
weather in science.

They will also be learning shapes and
perimeter in math.

In reading, they will be learning about the
main idea of the stories they read.

By: Talin and Myles

First Grade

First grade is measuring and learning about a
variety of shapes in their math unit.

They also started a Lil’ Card Reading Club to keep
the motivation of reading going.

First Grade is also doing their music program on
the 21st.  The theme is: Planting a Rainbow, by Lois
Ehlert. The concert will be dedicated to her because
she passed away last year.

By: Charlie and Jarret

Fourth Grade

In social studies, students will be completing the
Industrial Revolution Unit. They will also be starting science
with the human machine unit including muscles, the
skeleton, eyes, and brain. For their escape room they will
have to get the eggs from the barn to the coop.

Next, they will be starting their last writing unit, fictional
narrative writing. Students will be able to write a story they
made up. They will also be reviewing dialogue and looking at
poems, as well as writing their own poetry.

Lastly, they will be continuing to compare, order, and
round multi-digit whole numbers using the standard
algorithm. Students will also start Unit 5 with measurements
and conversions.

By: Bailey and Boston

Second Grade

In math, they will be working on Geometry,
time, money, and adding and subtracting
within 1,000. They will also be doing a
mystery number each week.

They will also be working on a social
studies activity where the kids get a few
clues each day to figure out a location. This
is called “Where In The USA is Penelope?”
She's in a different state each day.

By: Avery and Irelyn

Fifth Grade

In April there is not a lot to share, but in May
there will be more to inform you about.

In science/social studies, they will be learning
about water and then preparing a mock trial
based around this topic.

In writing they will get a topic to write about,
and then do research to write a speech.
Speeches will be judged to find the top 3 from
each fifth grade class.  The top speeches will
be read to the entire 5th grade.

By: Dakota and Lyla
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